
Board of Education 
Facilities Committee 

Minutes 
January 25, 2022 

 
1. R. Ellsworth called the meeting to order at 6:34 PM. 

Present: R. Ellsworth (Chair), S. Bowen, D. Leake (Superintendent) 
2. The committee reviewed the draft long term capital plan presented by D. Leake. 
3. R. Ellsworth recommended to keep the list the way it currently is written to present to 

the BOE and at LoCIP. The document is flexible, and any definite project would need to 
have a recent estimate and a specific vote. The sidewalk estimate was kept with the 
paving item, although it would be done as a separate project and a separate estimate 
would be obtained. 

4. The committee reviewed the Town of Eastford - BOE Capital assets Responsibility Policy. 
5. The meeting was adjourned at 6:58 PM. 

 


